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September 7, 1984

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The Del Mar Hispanic Coalition congratulates you on receiving the Presi-
dential Medal of Freedom. Your numerous contributions to the Hispanic
community and to the nation as a whole serve as a source of pride and
inspiration to all Americans. To express our admiration and respect, we
would like to honor you with a reception at Del Mar College on Tuesday,
September 18, 1984. The reception will be held in La Palma Room, Harvin
Center (East Campus), from 2:00 to 4:00 p.m.

We look forward to honoring you and hope that you will allow us to dis-
play your medal at the reception.

Sincerely,
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Mike Anzald&a«' Jr.
President, Del Mar Hispanic Coalition
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